
8th – 12th January 2017 

My week at nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 
Welcome back and Happy New Year, we hope you 
all had a relaxing break. This week we have been 
talking about ourselves and sharing holiday news. 

We have also started making our new self-portraits 
to go on our class display, come in and have a look. 

 
Others things I may have enjoyed are: 

Playdough 
Pouring in the water 

Sand 
Writing our names 

Colouring 
Home corner 

Castle 
Puppet shows 

Playing in the nursery garden 
 

Stories I have listened to this week… 
My first day at school 

The smartest giant in town 
 

Songs we have been singing with ‘Wozzy’…. 
Nursery rhymes and favourite songs 

 


